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I can’t believe I have been in this role more than a year already., where does the 

time go?  

In the past year I have messaged the chorus directors several times throughout the 

year to touch base and am thrilled to hear that the choruses throughout New 

Zealand are doing so very well considering all the obstacles we are having to deal 

with. We are blessed to have so many passionate directors leading the way and 

caring for their members. I understand there are new pressures as we look to return 

to face-to-face rehearsals or continuing to navigate zoom rehearsal but feel 

confident that we can get through it together. I know some chapters have 

experienced decreased membership numbers due not only to normal attrition but 

by the impact of covid, however I am sure we will be able to rebuild.  

I have worked with Kerry to look at some creative ways to bring education to the 

region even if we can’t meet in person and hopefully this will be able to grow even 

further as things with the New Zealand covid situation start to change. I can’t wait to 

celebrate together at next year’s convention in Auckland and meet up in person 

again. How blessed were we to have had Harmony Aotearoa in 2021! 

It continues to be a privilege to represent the directors of our region and I look 

forward to continuing to do this along with getting to know the directors better 

throughout my tenure. Thank you for trusting me in this role. 

 


